

www.askwith.n-yorks.sch.uk

Weekly Newsletter No. 08 3rd November 2022

We are a nut free school!

No nuts in any snacks or packed lunches



Dear Parent/Carer,

On the Friday before half term, the children in year 6 visited an event at Ilkley Literature Festival. The children listened to an inspiring talk by author Sharna Jackson about writing her new book 'The Good Turn' and then took part in a question and answer session. The children were very well behaved as usual—well done children!

Today, year 6 visited Harlow Carr for a **Healthy Schools workshop**. They learnt about healthy eating, healthy food choices, ideas on how to reduce food waste and how to 'grow your own' fruit and vegetables. They also made their own 'pot noodle' and planted seeds. The children will cascade this information to the other children in school through their 'family groups.'

Our **special bonfire lunch** took place today, which was greatly enjoyed by the children. The next special meal is the Christmas lunch on Wednesday 14th December, book now on SchoolGrid!

Royal British Legion Poppies and other commemorative items are now on sale. Suggested donations: traditional poppies 50p; zip pull £1; poppy reflector £1; silicon wristband £1; snap band £1.50.

Next Friday (11th November), sees the return of our **Worksharing** for years 1,2,3,4,5 & 6 / **Come & Play** for nursery & reception days, more information out next week.

See attached information for the next cross country race taking place on Saturday 12th November. If your child would like to take part, please inform Mrs Bentley by Wednesday 9th November.

Also attached is a further copy of the **clubs** that are taking place this half term. It would be great to see more children from years 3, 4, 5 and 6 attending the (free) **choir club** on Mondays (after school until 4.30pm). We are hoping that our 'choir' will be able to go out and sing to the older members of our local community before Christmas.

Please can you help us support an initiative led by Bradford council and the police who work with some of the most deprived families in Bradford? They are asking for donations of children's hats, scarves, gloves and coats. Please bring any items (new or second hand in good clean condition) to the school office any time and they will be passed on. Thank you for your support.

See attached PTA newsletter about the next PTA meeting, the PTA AGM, the Christmas Fayre and a Christmas wreath making event!

Yours faithfully,

Mrs E Nayler, Headteacher

Headteacher: Mrs E Nayler Contact via telephone: 01943 462896 or email: askwith@ycatschools.co.uk